
 FCA_VLI Railway map details 

 

The existing railway FCA (VLI)  is 40 km from the deposit. The new FIOL 

railway is adjacent to mine deposits. 

The site for the construction of the future concentration plant will be in a 

Santa Fé property area of 60 thousand square meters adjacent to the new 

FIOL railroad and at a distance of 40 KM from the existing FCA_VLI railway 

(VLI) 

 

 

 


